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Notice Regarding the Disclosure of the Financial Results for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year 

Ending March 31, 2026, Exceeding 45 Days After the Quarter-End 

 

 

 Nidec Corporation (TSE: 6594; OTC US: NJDCY) (the “Company”) hereby announces that the scheduled disclosure 

date of the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2026, will exceed 45 days after the 

quarter-end, as detailed below. 

 

1. Reason for the Delay in the Disclosure of the Financial Results 

As announced in our press release dated June 26, 2025, titled "Notice concerning board of directors’ resolution 

of application for approval of deadline extension for submission of securities report for 52nd fiscal year," the 

Company is continuing additional investigations concerning issues related to trade transactions and customs issues 

involving one of our consolidated subsidiaries. Consequently, the consolidated financial statements for the fiscal 

year ended March 31, 2025, have not yet been finalized. 

 

Furthermore, as stated in our press release dated June 27, 2025, titled "Notice concerning approval of deadline 

extension for submission of the securities report for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2025," we are working to 

submit the annual securities report for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2025, by the extended deadline of 

September 26, 2025. However, due to the ongoing additional investigations mentioned above, delays have also 

occurred in the procedures for the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2026. 

As a result, the disclosure of the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2026, will 

be postponed.   

 

2. Future Disclosure Schedule  

The new disclosure date for the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2026, 

will be announced promptly once determined. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our shareholders, investors, and other 

stakeholders. 
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